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Date: 

Full Name: 

Dear 

On behalf of the more than 226,000 registered dental hygienists in the United States, it is our distinct 
honor and privilege to invite you to attend the American Dental Hygienists’ Association 2024 
Annual Conference, July 26th - 28th, 2024 in New Orleans, LA, USA. 

Oral health is not confined to any one nation’s borders; rather, it is up to each of us – as leaders of our 
profession – to come together and rally around the unlimited opportunities for growth and 
advancement the future will undoubtedly bring.  

As we transition our profession in a new century of service, we look forward to welcoming you to 
continue to celebrate the dental hygiene profession’s unlimited future with ADHA in New Orleans, LA, 
USA. 

Most Sincerely, 

Becky Smith, CRDH, EdD, FADHA 
ADHA President 

http://www.adha.org/
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